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P. O. BOX 190 . PH. 327-4711

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICQO 87401

January 6, 1981

New Mexico 0I1 Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Attention: Mr. Frank Chavez
RE: Tenneco 0i1 Company
Hospah #56
Sec 12, T17N, R9W
Dear Mr. Chavez:

The referenced well is a water injection well. We are submitting the following
packer leakage data from a test taken on December 15, 1980.

UPPER ZONE: obbls water
0# pressure

LOWER ZONE: 1693 bbls water
100# pressure

In our opinion, this information indicates there is no communication between
zones.

Yours very trul
—/%ﬂfz;iéz/ «ijz>}f”\
Jack D. Cook
JDC:kJ

CC: Tenneco Qi1 Company
Steve Hudson




